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BY EMAIL 
 
September 28, 2007 
 
To:  Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 Great Lakes Power Ltd. 
 Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
 Five Nations Energy Inc. 
 All intervenors in EB-2006-0501 

 
RE: Notice of Review of Order Setting Uniform Transmission Rate 

OEB File No. RP-2001-0034/RP-2001-0035/RP-2001-0036/RP-1999-0044/ 
EB-2005-0241/EB-2006-0501 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) will review its Decision and Order dated 
December 8, 2005, which determined uniform pooled transmission rates and revenue 
allocations for the transmitters Hydro One Networks Inc., Great Lakes Power Limited, 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. and Five Nations Energy Inc.  The Decision and Order 
combined several proceedings under the file numbers RP-2001-0034, RP-2001-0035, 
RP-2001-0036, RP-1999-0044 and RP-2005-0241. 
 
On September 28, 2007, the Board approved a new revenue requirement and new 
charge determinants for Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) transmission (EB-2006-
0501), for 2007 and 2008.  In order to reflect these findings in the Ontario Uniform 
Transmission Rates, it is necessary to review the transmission rates and revenue 
allocations for all transmitters in the Ontario Transmission Rate Pool.  
 
The Board has combined the Hydro One transmission proceeding (EB-2006-0501) and 
the review of the December 8, 2005 decision and assigned Board File number EB-
2007-0759 to this proceeding.  The Procedural Order accompanying this Notice sets out 
the process for receiving submissions in the combined proceeding, with the aim of 
changing the uniform transmission rates on November 1, 2007.  The Board invites 
submissions from affected transmitters and parties to the EB-2006-0501 proceeding. 
 
If you do not respond to this notice in accordance with the enclosed procedural order, 
the Board may proceed in your absence and without further notice to you of this review. 
 
If you already have a user ID, please provide your submissions through the Board’s web 
portal at www.errr.oeb.gov.on.ca.  Additionally, two paper copies are required.  If you do 
not have a user ID, please visit the Board’s website under e-filings and fill out a user ID 
password request.  For instructions on how to submit and naming conventions please 
refer to the RESS Document Guidelines found at www.oeb.gov.on.ca, e-Filing Services.  

http://www.errr.oeb.gov.on.ca/
http://www.oeb.gov.on.ca/
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The Board also accepts submissions by e-mail, at the address below, and again, two 
additional paper copies are required.  Those who do not have internet access are 
required to provide their submissions on a CD or diskette in PDF format, along with two 
paper copies. 
 
In responding to this Notice, please include Board file number EB-2007-0759 in the 
subject line of your e-mail or at the top of your letter.  It is also important that you 
provide your name, postal address and telephone number and, if available, an e-mail 
address and fax number.  All communications should be directed to the attention of the 
Board Secretary at the address below. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
Addresses 
 
Post: 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Board Secretary 
 
Filings : www.errr.oeb.gov.on.ca
E-mail: Boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca
 
Tel:  1-888-632-6273 (toll free) 
Fax: 416-440-7656 
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